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From: Constance Carroll [mailto:ccarroll@sdccd.edu]
Sent: Wednesday, August 20, 2014 1:37 PM
Subject: SB 850 Passes in the Assembly

Dear Colleagues:

I am overjoyed to tell you that SB 850, the baccalaureate pilot, was just passed by the California Assembly by a vote of 68-0 (this would be unanimous, but other members still have time to register their votes).  Your calls and letters to Assembly members were invaluable in producing this overwhelming support for our cause.  Thank you so much.

SB 850 now goes back to the floor of the Senate where it needs to be voted on again because it was amended since the Senate’s previous vote of support.  Since the Senate’s previous vote was unanimous, we are not anticipating any serious problems.

The next stop for SB 850 is the Governor.  Please be sure to have letters sent to Governor Brown ASAP (along the lines of the template I sent you), especially letters from business and community leaders.  Our emphasis needs to be the importance of community college baccalaureate programs for jobs and the economy.

Thanks, again, for your efforts and support.  Let’s do this thing!
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